
RE-ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDDERS 
GREENVILLE, NORTH CAROLINA 

 
 
Sealed bids will be received by the City of Greenville, in the Public Works Department Conference 
Room, 1500 Beatty Street, Greenville, NC  27834 until Thursday, May 10, 2018 at 2:00 p.m. local 
time, and immediately thereafter the sealed bids will be publicly opened and read for constructing the 
following: 
 

2018 Street Resurfacing Project 
 
 
The Street Resurfacing work will consist of full milling of approximately 110,000 square yards of 
existing asphalt pavement, placing approximately 12,700 tons of Asphalt Concrete Surface Course, Type 
S 9.5B, 2,200 tons of Asphalt Concrete Base repairs/patching, ADA improvements, curb and gutter 
repairs, and making necessary adjustments to valves and manholes.  The Project also includes the 
placement of thermoplastic pavement markings on several streets as well as installation of new overhead 
traffic signal equipment.  The Contractor will install improvements on City of Greenville and NCDOT 
Rights of Way and will be subject to their associated standards and specifications.  A portion of the work 
must be performed at night.  Four Alternates are also included with work similar to the items listed above.  
Alternates may be awarded depending upon available funds. 
 
The foregoing description shall not be construed as a complete description of all work required. 
 
Digital copies of bid documents may be obtained by visiting www.greenvillenc.gov, at no cost from the 
Engineering Division of Public Works, 1500 Beatty Street, Greenville, North Carolina, or by contacting 
Amanda Braddy, Administrative Assistant, at (252) 329-4467. 
 
This is a re-advertisement.  All information previously provided regarding this bid shall still apply.  
Bidders shall use the Bid Form included in Addendum #1 showing bid opening date of May 1, 2018 for 
submission. 


